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State Longitudinal Data System  

 
To: Emergency Board Full Committee 
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Carrier: Senator Frederick  
 

The Education Subcommittee recommends that the Emergency Board acknowledge receipt of a report 

from the Higher Education Coordinating Commission on the use of the Statewide Longitudinal Data 

System and its further development. 

 

With the sunset of the Chief Education Office on June 30, 2019, the Higher Education Coordinating 

Commission’s Office of Research and Data took over the administration of the Statewide Longitudinal 

Data System. The system was established to integrated statewide longitudinal student-based data to 

help educators and policy makers make informed decisions and sound investments to improve student 

learning and outcomes.  

 

The report submitted by HECC contains information required by the Legislature on the use of the system 

to date, including a sample list of research projects that utilizes the system and its data, along with new 

data elements that have been added to the system, and an approach for further development of the 

system.  

 

The Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


